




















August 10, 1998





Carole J. Washburn						HAND DELIVERED 


Executive Secretary						AND OVERNIGHT MAIL


Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission


1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., SW


P.O. Box 47250


Olympia, WA  98504-8203





RE:  UT-960369, -960370, -960371





Dear Ms. Washburn:





Enclosed please find United/Sprint’s response to the Commission Bench Request Number 108.  An electronic version will be sent via E-mail.  





Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact me.





Sincerely,











Nancy Judy





cc:  Service List  


